
 

The Geyserville Unified School District seeks applications for its Measure A Citizens' Bond 
Oversight Committee (CBOC). 

Measure A, a $22 million facility improvement bond measure, passed in March 2020. To satisfy 
the accountability requirements of this proposition, the district's Board of Education in 2020 
approved the formation of an oversight committee. 

Interested citizens are invited to apply for membership. The district is seeking: 

• 1 person active in a bona fide taxpayers’ organization; 

• 1 person who is both a parent or guardian of a child enrolled in the district and active in a 
parent-teacher organization. 

Two positions may be selected if applicant does not have any of the above listed qualifications.  

All committee members must be GUSD residents and be at least 18 years old. 

The committee will meet twice a year, with all meetings open to the public. Membership is 
voluntary and without compensation. Employees, vendors, contractors, consultants, or GUSD 
officials are ineligible for appointment to the committee. New committee members will be 
appointed to two-year terms. 

The committee provides transparency and maintains public confidence in the use of Measure A 
bond proceeds. California state law requires that a CBOC be appointed by the Board of 
Education to monitor bond expenditures and ensure no bond revenues are appropriated for 
teacher or administrator salaries, or general district operating expenses. 

Applicants may submit a letter or email of interest to: Deborah Bertolucci, Superintendent, GUSD 
District Office, 1300 Moody Lane, Geyserville, CA or by email dbert@gusd.com.  
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